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4th July 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Y7 student 

Thank you to those who have taken the time to meet with us and attend our events to date.  It has been great seeing 

parents and students face to face.  If you have not done this yet, please contact studentservices@trafalgarschool.org.uk 

to arrange urgently.  

In September, Y7 Student will be in ……………..House which is represented by the colour …………. Although their tutors 

will be your first point of contact, their Head of House will be ……………... If your child has an older sibling in the school, 

they will be in the same House. Your child’s tutor group is …… and their tutors will be ………….  and ………………... 

Please ensure you purchase the correct Trafalgar School tie and PE shirt (in House colours) which is available from our 

suppliers Hargreaves / Brigade (school ties in house colours can only be purchased from Hargreaves – details can be 

found on the school’s website).  

We have high expectations with regards to uniform and equipment and details can be found in your ‘New Beginnings’ 

booklet, or on the school website. It is important to note the compulsory Trafalgar School skirt (trousers may be worn 

as an alternative), school tie and PE shirt in House colours. We do not allow trainers of any kind, so please check our 

guidance on shoes.   

It is essential your child has the basic equipment with them each day. Students use their Chromebook in the majority 

of lessons and if you have not yet signed up to this scheme, please contact: lclark@trafalgarschool.org.uk for further 

details.  

Your child’s first official day at Trafalgar School will be Friday 2nd September 2022. School starts at 8.50am each day 

and ends at 3.00pm. Students go directly to lessons most mornings therefore, punctuality is of the utmost importance.  

The section for parents on our school website has lots of information and can be found at: Parents - Trafalgar School - 

Learning Today, Leading Tomorrow. I encourage you to follow us on social media and to join our official Facebook group 

for parents where questions can be asked and answered easily.  

I am very much looking forward to working with you and your child over the coming five years.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

Miss G Pearse 
Head of School  
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